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Newsletter October 2019 
 

Captain’s Call 
On the launch of the Mount Eliza Project John Drysdale reminded us to commit to the 
project. How well you did. We were also reminded to think about the nominations for the 
committee at our Annual General Meeting. Our present committee, in the main, have 
created the Shed and sustained us to now. They represent sections of our community which 
have contributed to our development and each has expertise to share. We need to commit 
to what we want to contribute at the AGM on Monday the 28th October at 5 P.M.  at the 
Over 55’s rooms (Alongside the Neighbourhood House). 

The month that was 

An interesting Big Day Out was held at the Dromana Men’s Shed. An opportunity to meet 
other shedders and hear about different ideas. John T continues to tidy up. Don S on a B 
Hotel mission.  
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         A Job Well Done. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You were behind it. 

This month the Out-door 

Class Room and Blackboard. 

Prepare for the November  

Farmer’s Market. 

 
Below. A studied profile. 

Profile. John McCarthy. 
As a youngster, basically did all repairs on my 
cars, except for motors. Owned a bush block 
and helped build a ram earth and mud brick 
house with friends. 
Bought a 1922 weatherboard house 30 years 
ago. Did many things inside and out. Have 
always liked D.I.Y. I appreciate encouragement 
and enjoy creating something. ( He says at a 
slower pace . But we didn’t notice it this week.) 


